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May 19, 2015 
 
City of La Crosse 
Attn: Robert Haines 
400 La Crosse Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
RE: Well Pump Replacement 
 
Dear Bob, 
 
It was a pleasure to meet with you last week. As we discussed, the well pump motor is completely 
shorted out, and there appears to be another fused disconnect, prior to the starter disconnect, that also 
has a blown fuse. Since it appears the pumping equipment has been in service for 22 years, we would 
recommend replacing everything in the well. In addition, since the pump will be out, we would 
recommend brushing the screen with a bio-dispersant and chlorine to make sure the screen is clean prior 
to installation of the new permanent pumping equipment. This proposal is based on the work being 
performed, while we are in town working on Well No. 22. 
 
Please review the following scopes of work and their associated costs for the project: 
 

1. Load and mobilize to job site. 
2. Set up and remove the existing pump from the well. 
3. Brush well screen/casing and bail fill from bottom of well. 
4. Surge well with surge block with 10 gallons bio-dispersant and 100 ppm chlorine. 
5. Provide and install new 20HP Franklin motor and Grundfos 300GPM SS pump. 
6. Provide and install 80 feet of 4-inch black drop pipe w/check valve. 
7. Provide and install 87 feet of #8 3-wire w/ground submersible cable and airline. 
8. Run pump to waste/test, until clear, over the top of the well casing. 
9. Re-install pitless adaptor and reset pump on pitless. 
10. Demobilize from job site. 

………………………………………………………………………….......Lump Sum: $ 10,960 
 
We trust you will find this correspondence to your understanding. Should you have any questions or 
concerns regarding this proposal, or if there is any other way we can be of assistance to your facility, 
please contact our offices at your earliest convenience. We appreciate this opportunity to provide you 
with this proposal, and look forward to the opportunity to provide the City of La Crosse expert service 
on this project.   
 
Sincerely, 
MUNICIPAL WELL & PUMP 
 
Marty Van Ells 
 
Marty Van Ells 
Project Manager 
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